
 
 
 
 

CAMPUS ADVISORY 
Friday, September 4, 2015 

 

A student reported that on September 3 at about 1:30 p.m., he was sitting in his car in 
the upper portion of Lot F when two suspects approached him and showed him a silver 
revolver. It is unknown if it was real or a toy.  
 
The suspects demanded the victim’s personal belongings: wallet, cell phone and a 
necklace. Once the suspects obtained the property, they ran north toward Manhattan 
Beach Boulevard and out of sight.  
 
One suspect was described as a Latino man in his 20s, heavy set with short curly hair, 
wearing a black shirt and in possession of what might be a silver revolver. The second 
suspect was called “Hector” by the first suspect. No other description is available. 
 
El Camino College Police are continuing a vigilant watch to apprehend these 
individuals. Anyone with information is asked to call campus police at 310-660-3100. 
 
El Camino College Police would like to remind the campus community to be vigilant 
about safety – in all situations and locations. Police advise everyone to walk in a group 
or at least with one other person at night, use the campus shuttle service, and to put 
away distracting items such as music listening devices and cell phones. 
 
In an emergency, contact campus police by calling 911 from any pay phone on campus; 
using the outdoor blue poles or hallway emergency phones; or by calling 310-660-3100 
from a cell phone. 
 
 
 
 

If you see something, say something  
BE AWARE.  BE SAFE. 


